Floph's Register of Shipping.

71, Fenchurch Street, 161

10th Pebruery, 1920,

I have to aciuaint you that in respouse to an

application which has been received from the Brook Steamship
_ Qorporation, who are operating the Wood 5.85. "NATENNA",
 Mr. Nicholas, the Primeipal Surveyor on the Outdoor Staff
_ in Jondon, has been instructed to proceed to Brest for the
purpose of moking a survey of the vessel which is aileged
to heve put inte thet port lesking, with a view to his
reporting thereon for the Commitice's information.
I an, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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